
How we Promote and Celebrate Good Behaviour 

Here at Winsor Primary School good behaviour and learning achievement are valued and 

celebrated by the whole school community. 

We have three simple Winsor rules which must be followed to ensure a safe, pleasant learning 

environment.  

 

  

 

 
  

 House Teams and House Points 

  

To promote collaboration and community all children and staff are allocated to a house team. 

Members of a house are expected to work together and support members of their team.  

Each house elects a Captain and Vice-Captain to lead their team. House members who are 

following the Winsor rules are given house points, represented by a star sticker, as an 

encouragement and to highlight their positive behaviour to others.  Once awarded points are 

displayed on their team’s chart. 

Captains and Vice Captains count the number of house points earned and the winning team is 

celebrated each week as part of our celebration assembly. 

The team which accumulates the most house points over an entire term take part in a team event 

as a reward 

 

 

We always follow instructions straight away. 

 Please, Excuse Me, Thank you, Sorry and You’re Welcome allow us to show good 

manners. 

 Show you care for everyone and everything. 

 



Child of the Term 

There are some children who are exceptional role models, adhering to and promoting the Winsor 

rules without prompt and without exception. 

At the end of each term, classes nominate one of these pupils as their ‘Child of the Term.’ Each 

nominee takes part in a ‘Child of the Term’ event as a reward for their contribution to a positive 

school environment. 

Top Table 

We encourage children to display good manners and lunch time is an excellent opportunity to 

demonstrate courteous behaviour.   

Adults who supervise and share meal times nominate children by recording names in the golden 

book. Those children are then invited to eat lunch on the top table. 

  

How we Manage Negative Behaviour 

We use the Traffic Lights system to manage negative behaviour.  Below is an illustration of the 

ladder of consequences.   

These are displayed alongside the traffic lights in each class so children can see where they are 

on the ladder of consequences. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pit Stop/Detention 

Our playgrounds have a ‘Pit Stop’ for children who have broken a rule 

in the playground.  If a child ends up in the pit stop their name is 

recorded and any child who ends up at the Pit Stop for a second time 

during break or lunch time will be sent to Reflection. 

 

More detailed information can be found in our Behaviour Policy. 


